
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: October 9, 2023 
 
To: All clergy and religious, bulletin editors, social justice ministries, 

campus ministers 
 
From: Jayna Hoffacker, director of Restorative Justice Ministry 
  
Re: Christmas packages for death row 

           
 
Please share this information with your communities. A PDF flyer is also 
included. 
 

In this season of peace and love, consider opening your heart 
to one of our brothers incarcerated on death row. 

 
Restorative Justice Ministry will be purchasing items for Christmas packages, 
and organizing the packing and delivery of our gifts to the men on death row at 
the Georgia Diagnostic and Classification State Prison in Jackson. 
 
We ask for your financial assistance to support this project. You may give any 
amount you feel called to. If you would like to sponsor an entire package for 
one of the men, the amount is $75. Visit https://tinyurl.com/3v2h9mf3 to 
donate today. 
 
For questions or more information, contact Imelda Richárd, prison ministry 
coordinator, at irichard@archatl.com or 404-920-7350. 
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